The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.

Approval of Minutes

Patrick made a motion to approve the December 10, 2019 minutes. Joe seconded the motion
and it passed unanimously.

It was Patrick Angland’s final meeting since his three-terms on the council have come to an end.

Mary extended thanks and well-wishes on behalf of the council to Patrick for his 6 years of e
service on the Weymouth Cultural Council. e
Old Business

Patrick noted that the Annual Report was submitted.

New Business

Patrick mentioned that a meeting should be scheduled in September with the town’s fiscal
officer.

By September there should be new members appointed to the council to fill the 2 vacancies.
Our membership should be up to date on the town’s website.

Public Outreach should be done in the Fall since the grant cycle would begin in October.

Patrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. Joe seconded the motion and it
passed unanimously.

Joe, as the new Chairman of the council would schedule the next meeting for some time in
September.

s Appfgved by: ’ﬂ/‘/fu}lgﬁ- @ 964—%% Brabee

09300




